
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

02.02.23 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

We would like to invite you to our Spring Stay and Play session. During your stay, you 

will have the opportunity to join in with lots of our activities and have a glimpse into 

the ‘secret life’ of nursery children. 

 

We are offering the following sessions: 

 

Wednesday 15th March @ 8.30 – 9.30 am 

 

Friday 17th March @ 8.30 – 9.30 am 

 

If you are unable to attend one of these sessions, please feel free to ask a grandparent, 

child-minder or other adult to join us.   

 

We have created a form on ParentMail and would be grateful if you could complete it; 

letting us know which session you would like to attend.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us for this event.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Martin and Kat Walsh (Co-Headteachers) 

  

 

 


